
HB283 Oppose John Sonin 

 

Dear Governor Walker: 

It makes not a wit of difference whether one believes it's all about "money & sex" or "quality & 

fulfillment," existence for everyone (everything organic!) requires unadulterated fresh water. If 

you think the Legislature, through its current leadership is capable, has the awareness that comes 

with an un-bigoted education and a reality-based maturing process thorough enough to recognize 

this fact, especially with their insane lack of firearm controls and push to criminalize women's 

liberty (or behaviors of anyone else beside them-self and their 'tribes'), than your nerves must be 

as frayed as mine have become because it appears the TRUMP-ateer-ing psychosis has taken 

control of Alaska. 

STOP these insane policies from achieving fruition as best as you are able. Water is the 'Holy 

Grail' replicating the Creation in all of us!  

Alaskans have proven time and time again that it's important that we have a say in how our 

natural resources are managed and protected. As an Alaskan that cares about how our waterways 

are managed, I'm writing to ask you to please withdraw your support for SB 163 and HB 283. 

  

These bills put the decision in the hands of the legislature rather than using the Department of 

Environmental Conservation and other resource agencies to carry out a scientific process to 

determine whether or not an Alaska water body should be designated.  The best approach in a 

state like ours, where we all value our clean water is to have the final protection decision be 

science based and driven by Alaskans. 

  

You were elected by Alaskans that expected you to work with them to keep their voices in the 

public process, now it's up to you to put a stop to politicizing the our waterways and put our fish 

first. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

(CC: Sen. Cathy Giessel, Chairwoman, Senate Resources Committee & Rep. Louise Stutes, 

Chairwoman, House Fisheries Committee) 

 


